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Dear . Maguire: 

Seattle 33, Washington 

!,:arch 3, 1955 

T.nk you very kindly for your reception report of 

eb. 21st, and this is a verification of it.. 

iíter, 

and 
tcir,ated 

1Cingr's Gar- 
N l h 

Radio Station K G D N went on the air officially 
Sunday afternoon, November 14th. "Te are commercial- 
ly licensed for daytime operation on a frequency of 
630 kc., using a power of 1000 watts. Although our 
construction permit lists Edmonds as our primary 
service city, actually we are located on the out- 
skirts of Seattle, Washington. Letters from listen- 
ers have been coming to us from as far north as 
Vancouver, B.C.; east almost to Vantage, Washington, 
and south to below Olymnia. We are thankful for this 
good coverage. We have also received reception re- 
ports from New Jersey, Oklahoma, Tennessee, Vermont, 
Nebraska, Pennsylvania, California, Maine, New J\ exico, 
Illinois, Finnesota and others. 

The primary emphasis on Radio Station K G D N is of 
a Christian nature and we trust that through the 
wholesome programming of Radio Station K G D N, each 
listener will be brought into a closer walk with God 
and learn to know Jesus Christ as his personal Savior. 
Although the majority of our programs are of a Chris- 
tian nature, yet many of them are of a wholesome 
secular nature. A programming; schedule is enclosed 
for your interest. 

Thank you again for your report. 

AOH/bv 
I+.NC . 

Sincerely yours, 

A. Orville Nelgesoñ, :Mgr. 
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